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                       A parish school forming children to be faith-filled Catholics, to have a joy for learning, and to be responsible members of our community. 

St. Vincent de Paul School 

February 20, 2025  
                   
 
Dear Families,       
 
 
Spending the day with Humphrey, our Student            
Principal for the Day was a delight! Humphrey              
assisted at carpool, made the morning                   
announcements, helped with copies for teachers,    
answered the phones, delivered attendance sheets to 
the classrooms, had lunch with the office staff,     
welcomed the student body to the Valentines Day 
Assembly and helped lead the whole school in the 
Cupid Shuffle. To my proud heart, he advised a 
younger student on why it’s important to listen to 
your teacher. He said, “You can earn STAR tickets, 
and it’s the right think to do.” Leadership skills         
in the making. He already knows how to sit at the 
desk and hold a cup of hot chocolate — a future  
principal for sure!  What a contagious smile! Thank 
you, Humphrey, for spending the time with me. Best 
day ever! 
 
Important—State of the School Meeting Rescheduled for Thursday, March 6th 

• At least one parent needs to attend this meeting. This is a special meeting and we 
will be presenting our budget for next year.  

• This meeting is intended for adults. Any children attending must sit with their 
parents during the meeting. 

• The raffle drawing will be held at the end of the meeting at 8pm. 
  

Contracts  
Information for completing your school contract (or contracts if you have more than 
one child-one contract per child) will be emailed the day after the State of the School 
Meeting. Contracts are due back March 20th to ensure we hold a place for your child. 
If you are not planning on returning, please let us know by the contract due date.  
 
Siblings for 25-26 
If you have a sibling starting at St. Vincent’s next year, be sure to apply for that          
student. Once you apply, we will forward the information for that student’s contract. 
 
Auction, April 5 
I hope you have been reading Mrs. Dizon’s letters about the auction. Homeroom              
projects are under way and we are accepting procurements and sponsorships. The     
invitations will be sent out soon so be thinking about your table group. Consider             
inviting a family who supports Catholic education to join you for this fun event. I can’t 
wait to celebrate our school’s 60th Anniversary with all of you!  
 
This year is zipping by. Ash Wednesday is just a few weeks away. We will soon move 
from Ordinary Time into Lent. 
 
Please see the parish volunteer position information on page 2.  
 
St. Vincent de Paul, pray for us.                                                                                                               
With my love and prayers, 

What’s happening? 
 
 
February 21 
Mass, 9am 
Full Dress Uniforms 
 
Multicultural Night, 6-8pm 
Parish Social Hall & Gym 
 
February 25 
St. Vincent School Sweatshirt/T-
shirt and Jeans Day 
Blue jeans with no holes. 
 
February 28 
Mass, 9am 
Full Dress Uniforms 
 
March 5 
Ash Wednesday Mass, 9am 
Full Dress Uniforms 
 
March 6 
School Commission, 7pm 
 
March 7 
No School—Archdiocesan CIC 
Retreat for Faculty/Staff 
 
March 10 
7/8 Graders Visit to the Capital 
 
March 14 
Mass, 9am 
Full Dress Uniforms 
 
 

 
                                                                

                            

“If God                                                   
is the center                                           
of your life,                                             
no words                                     
are necessary.                                 
Your mere                                      
presence  will                                
touch hearts.”                                      

St. Vincent de Paul                         

                                                                                               

                 6th Week in Ordinary Time 

 

 



We are looking for someone to volunteer at the Parish Office Reception desk on Friday’s 
from 9:30am-12:00pm.  This is a volunteer position that can be year-round and is flexible 
but would really like to have this person come in Two Friday’s a Month (especially during 
the busy times of the year).  Duties consist of answering the phone and greeting people 
who come into the office.  This person will be supported by the Administrative                      
Assistant.  This is a great way to get your volunteer hours each year.  If you are interested 
in this opportunity or want to learn more, please email Tina Mancuso 
at tmancuso@stvincentparish.org.  

  
This person will need to be current with Safe Environment training.  
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